
Dear Parents, 
  
We've had a fun filled sporty week! The class have written sports poems, completed sporty 
maths challenges and that's just in the classroom! The long distance event was very 
competitive and the joint winners (Henry and Freddie T) scored a very impressive 29 laps of 
the field! 
We have been learning our dance for sports day and had our last racing practise before the 
big day! 
In addition we have been learning how to sketch and how this is very different to drawing. 
The class were really focused and very observant of the details when sketching leaves, 
bushes and flowers close up. We then extended this into sketching trees from a distance. 
Next time we will sketch in colour. 
  
On Tuesday we are having a walk around the village to support our map reading skills and 
OS symbol work. There is a letter with details about this coming home. 
  
Homework supports knowledge of doubling and halving and this will be one of our foci next 
week.  
We also said goodbye to Frank who has moved away and it made us very sad...and 
reminded me that we only have two weeks left together!  The transitions are going 
smoothly and there is a buzz of excitement brewing about becoming Juniors! 
Have a nice weekend,  
Mrs Martin 
  
Year 2 teacher 
English Leader 
Lenham Primary School 
 


